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Water Corporation are planning to construct two new abstraction 
bores in Wanneroo.  

 

Bores are being drilled into Perth’s two deepest confined aquifers – 
the Leederville Aquifer between around 300 metres and 500 metres 
deep and the Yarragadee Aquifer between around 900 metres and 
1400 metres deep. 

 

Subject to obtaining all necessary approvals, the first stage of the 
proposed work is scheduled to commence mid-2024 and will take 
approximately 6 months to complete. 

 

The first stage involves site preparation and geotechnical surveys 
and drilling of the deep underground bores. This will be followed by 
the second stage of the proposed work, which involves construction 
of the above ground bore infrastructure including pumps, pipework 
and an electrical building. The second stage is not due to start until 
approximately 2026. 

 

Please refer to the instructions below or in the attached letter if you 
would like to raise any objections to the proposed work. 

 

Any objections to the proposed works will be considered if lodged in 
writing and addressed to the Project Manager 15 March 2024, Water 
Corporation, PO Box 100, Leederville, WA, 6902, within 21 days from 
the date of issue of the accompanying letter. 

 

For further information on the project about the proposed work please 
see: 

https://www.watercorporation.com.au/Outages-and-works/Ongoing-
Works/Wanneroo-groundwater-bores  
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